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RYAN MIDDLETON RECEIVES WAVE OF KEY ENDORSEMENTS 
FROM PUBLIC SAFETY AND BUSINESS COMMUNITIES 

Coalition Boosts Middleton’s Support and Momentum 

BLADENSBURG, MD — Ryan Middleton, candidate for Prince George’s County Council, District 5, 
received the endorsements of both the Prince George’s County Public Safety Coalition and the Prince 
George’s County Association of REALTORS® (PGCAR), further solidifying his campaign’s 
momentum and broad support across the community. 

The Prince George’s County Public Safety Coalition, representing the interests of law enforcement, 
firefighters, and emergency responders, is backing Middleton for his commitment to enhancing public 
safety, supporting first responders, and fostering strong community relationships.  The coalition is 
comprised of the International Association of Firefighters (IAFF1619), Fraternal Order of Police (FOP 
Lodge 89), Deputy Sheriff’s Association (FOP 112), Deputy Sheriff’s Civilian Association (DSCA), 
Police Civilian Employee Association (PCEA), and Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning 
Commission Police (FOP Lodge 30); Middleton will receive their collective and individual support. 

“I am honored to have the support of our public safety professionals who put their lives on the line every 
day to keep our neighborhoods safe,” said Middleton. “Ensuring our first responders have the resources, 
training, and staffing they need is essential to making Prince George’s County a safer place for all 
families.” 

The Prince George’s County Association of REALTORS®, the largest trade association in Prince 
George’s County, represents nearly 3,500 business professionals and is a leading advocate for 
homeownership and responsible development.  PGCAR endorsed Middleton for his dedication to policies 
that promote housing affordability, economic growth, and strong, thriving communities. 

“Homeownership is a key driver of generational wealth, and I’m committed to working with stakeholders 
like PGCAR to expand opportunities for families to buy and invest in Prince George’s County,” 
Middleton stated. “From affordable housing initiatives to smart development, we need leadership that 
understands how to build a sustainable and prosperous future.” 

With these endorsements, Middleton continues to build a coalition of support focused on safe 
communities, economic opportunity, and a better quality of life for all residents in District 5. 
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